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It’s the enhanced functions of mobile 
phones that cause the most concern. 
 
Misuse can include the taking & 
distribution of indecent images, 
exploitation and cyber bullying. 
 
This misuse can impact on an  
individual’s dignity, privacy & right to 
confidentiality. 
 
We have a statutory duty in school to 
protect the vulnerabilities of everyone 
within our school community. 
 
This places the use of mobile phones 
in schools under SAFEGUARDING. 

 
An agreement of trust is promoted 
between school & families 
regarding the carrying and use of 
mobile phones within school. 
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M OB I L E PH ON ES I N SCH OOL  

This guidance should be seen as 
a safeguard for pupils and 
visitors into school. 

 

Visitors into school are kindly asked 
to keep any personal cameras, 
mobile phones or other recording 
equipment either in their pocket or 
in their bag. 

Parents and carers are 
responsible for ensuring any 
family members or friends 
visiting school understand and 
abide by these guidelines. 

If you need to make a call, please 
ask a member of staff to take you 
to these areas …. 
The school office, the reception area, 
the conference room. 

Any individual bringing a personal 
device into the setting must 
ensure that it contains no 
inappropriate or illegal content. 

PTFA meetings – parents and 
carers are respectfully asked to 
switch off their phones and to 
keep them in bags. 

Parents & carers are asked NOT 
to photograph or video school 
events using their phones and 
asked NOT to publish any images 
on any social networking site of 
children other than their own. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Royal Cross Primary School 
 

 

We ask that all visitors 

respect school’s safeguarding 

procedures when carrying 

and using mobile phones/ 

digital recording devices in 

school. 

 
 

Please follow these 

guidelines. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
 


